
 
Lyon County School District 

Board Memo 
 
 
Date:   June 4, 2025 
 
To:   Board of School Trustees  
 
From:   Tim Logan, Superintendent  
 
Re:   Move the Meeting Location for the July 2025 Board Meeting  
 
 
 
Recommendation  
At the discretion of the Board of Trustees. 
 
Background Information  
The July 22, 2025 LCSD school board meeting is scheduled to take place at the District Office Board Room in 
Yerington.  However, as we have reviewed the attendance at board meetings over the past year, it appears that 
the DO Board Room in Yerington will not be large enough to accommodate everyone.  The annual Night in the 
Country event takes place at this time as well, causing heavy traffic on the highways around Yerington. 
This is an opportunity for the trustees to discuss this matter and move the meeting to another location should they 
wish.    
 
Budget Considerations  
None 
 
Discussed at Previous Meeting 
No 
 
Attachment(s) 
None 
 
 
 
 


